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This meeting notice and newsletter has come upon in a rush.  It has 

caught me off guard!  This year has been flying by and I seem to 

be dragging behind.  Been too hot to fish and too hot to ( I forgot). 

Ellison Creek Lake turned out to be pretty tough for most of the 

club.  Only Jared was able to catch a limit of five fish taking 1st 

place with ten pounds, no one else had over two fish at weigh-in.   

The second place was tied with two fish at a total of four pounds 

each.  Tough fishing in anybody’s book! 

   There are several items that should be addressed.  The first of 

September has come and gone and several of us find ourselves 

with an expired fishing license.  So I have added to my ever 

growing list of things that I need to get done to make it to Bass Pro 

Shop  and get it renewed.  Another thing I need to do is make sure 

the tires on my trailer are at their proper inflation.  Different tires 

take different pressures.  Goodyear and B.F. Goodrich in their boat 

trailer maintenance says as far as boat trailers, it is best to keep 

them at max pressure.  (it is rated on the side of the tire!)  Of 

course, you already knew that, but temperature at different times of 

the year can make a difference.  Check the spare also! 

  In our last meeting the club discussed the cancellation of the web 

page site.  The cost is too high for what it provides.  We will 

evaluate another method of keeping records and in touch going 

into next year when we work out all the details. 

    Our next outing will be at Cedar Creek Lake . 

  Jerry is in charge of this one and can be reached at 214-649-5898 

 



On my printed schedule it is printed that the days are this coming 

weekend (Sept 14th & 15th) at the Countryside Inn. (903-489-0400) 

Ramp is the LOG CABIN ramp.  

Times are 6:30 to 4 and 6:30 till 1pm.  

    Our meeting is this coming Monday evening (Sept 09) at 7:pm 

at the V.F.W as usual.  Mr. James will be in charge of the meeting.  

(That’s tomorrow Gary).  Marvin is busy taking writing and 

reading classes so he can read the minutes!  (I could use some of 

that myself.  If truth be known, a lot!) 
 

Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and 

I’ll leave the light on for you! 
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